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New Traffic Pattern Planned for the I-10/I-95 Operational Improvements Project  

Jacksonville – As part of the I-10/I-95 Operational Improvements project, motorists on I-10 east 

will see a new traffic pattern along the inside collector distributor to I-95.  

Beginning Saturday, April 18 at 6 a.m. until Monday, May 4 at 6 a.m., motorists traveling on the 

I-10 east to I-95 inside collector distributor will see a one-quarter of a mile-long traffic shift 

while crews construct an overhead sign foundation (see below). Drivers may see slower traffic 

through this area. 

 

 

 

FDOT hired Archer Western to complete this $126 million project in spring 2021, pending 

weather and unforeseen circumstances.  

For more information about this project, please visit Your10and95.com. 
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